State Route 69 Water Main Replacement Project

SUMMER 2021

ity of Prescott and their contractor, Technology
onstruction, are set to begin a water main replacement project
the week of July 5, 2021. The project consists of removing and replacing the
water main paralleling the northern side of State Route 69, from the western
edge of Holiday Drive to the U-Haul Store, as highlighted in the map below. The
existing 8-inch water main will be partially removed and abandoned. To min-

imize impacts, night work will be required to install a temporary concrete barrier
and complete water main installation at driveway and roadway crossings.
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Once complete, this project will increase water system reliability by up-
grading the existing infrastructure. The project is scheduled for completion

in fall 2021.

For questions and

The City is dedicated to keeping the traveling additional information,
public, businesses, and residents informed please call the

of potential construction impacts throughout Project Hotline

the project. (928) 237-3114
David Bradley Tim Sherwood Gary Denton
Capital Projects Manager Construction Services Manager Project Manager
City of Prescott City of Prescott Technology Construction, Inc.

Visit www.prescottulilityimprovements.com for additional project information.
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